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PACER STACKTRAIN

MNEWS ALERT

May 14, 2002
Electronic Bulletin No. 295

PICKUP INCENTIVE ANNOUNCEMENT

Cincinnati Pickup Incentive Increased from $50 to $100

Effective May 15, 2002, Pacer Stacktrain will
increase the paid pickup incentive from $50 to $100
for each 48’ or 53° empty container picked up at our
Cincinnati CY. This pickup incentive will be paid to
the Intermodal Marketing Company contract holder,
and will be calculated and paid on a monthly basis.

The increased incentive will remain 1n effect until
further notice.



If you have any further questions, please contact your
local Pacer Stacktrain representative.



